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     Mr Alastair Brown 
     Warrington Primary Academies Trust 
     Warrington 
  
     Sent via email: governance@wpat.uk; ceo@wpat.uk> 
 

         28 March 2025 
 
     Dear Alastair,  
 

I am happy to advise that the Regional Director has approved your admissions 
variation request for Beamont Primary School (URN:145799) to reduce its 
Published Admission Number (PAN) from 60 to 30 with effect from 1 September 
2025.  

Please ensure that you publish information about the variation and display details 
of the full varied arrangement on the school’s website. You must also inform the 
local authority and bodies in paragraph 1.47 (c) and (f) of the school admissions 
code that the variation is now final. I would be grateful if you can confirm by email 
when you have done this.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further queries.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Amanda Arkwright 

 
 


